
 

Value Award Winners! 
 

The children who have been 
chosen for showing our values 
of respect, resilience and 
aspiration are: 
 
Romey-Lou Joel Ri 
Sarang  Evie-Rose 
Reuben R Ethan H 
Kal-El  Ruby L 
Lois  Lilly H 
Caelyn  Sophie A 
Vinnie 

 
Well done! 

Menu 
Just a reminder that school dinners are £3.00 per meal. 

  Don’t forget school lunches are free for all of EYFS, Year 1 and Year 2, and for those pupils in Years 3-6 who are eligible  
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Chicken nuggets and 
diced potatoes 

Chicken curry with rice Beef bolognaise pasta 
bake 

Sliced gammon and 
Yorkshire pudding 

Fish Fingers and chips 

Somerset cheddar 
cheese and onion and 

potato pasty 

Plant-based hotdog 
and diced potaoes 

Margherita Pizza Quorn pieces in 
Yorkshire pudding 

Somerset cheddar 
cheese and potato 

frittata 
Jacket potato with a 

choice of tuna, cheese 
or beans 

Jacket potato with a 
choice of tuna, cheese 

or beans 

Jacket potato with a 
choice of tuna, cheese 

or beans 

Jacket potato with a 
choice of tuna, cheese 

or beans 

Jacket potato with a 
choice of tuna, cheese 

or beans 
Marble shortbread 

biscuit 
Apple crumble Chocolate banana cake Lemon drizzle cake Flapjack 

 

Dear Families, 
 
It has been another exciting week at Holbrook. 
 
Year 3 thoroughly enjoyed their trip to Fishbourne Roman palace on Monday. They 
spent time in the museum looking at artefacts and mosaics and exploring the gardens. 
The children learnt how to be a Roman and played Roman games. 
 
Bears class have been developing their growing area and have been excited to plant 
their beans to see how tall they grow and whether they will find a giant at the top! 
 
As you may know, April is the official month of the Military child. This is a time where, 
as a federation, we recognise and share the unique experiences that military children 
and their families encounter and show the appreciation they deserve. We shared an 
afternoon tea with our forces families, the children decorated biscuits and spent time 
with their families sharing activities. With thanks to Mrs Dawkins for making this a 
great success.  
 
Thank you to all who came and purchased books this week at our book fair. Its so nice 
to see so many children share their passion and joy of reading. Our library is open 
every lunchtime and the children enjoy having a quiet space to read and share books. 
 
We would like to say farewell to Mrs Dexter-Hall who sadly leaves today and wish her 
all the very best for the future.  
 
Warm regards, Mrs Golding   
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If you have any safeguarding concerns, please speak to Mrs Golding, Mrs East, Ms Freeley or Mrs Dawkins 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
   
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attendance 
Holbrook’s whole school 
attendance this week 
is:  94.9% 
 
Bears  96.4% 
Turtles:  96.7% 
Tigers:  95.6% 
Elephants:  96.7% 
Leopards:  94.4% 
Gorillas:  91.4% 
Whales:  95.4% 
Penguins: 93.1% 
 

Well done, Turtles & 
Elephants! 

Safeguarding Spotlight 
 

Understanding Consent: What It Means for 
Children and Young People 

 
Last year, this photo made headlines and brought 
consent to the forefront. Consent is giving your 
agreement freely, after fully understanding what 
you're agreeing to. It's important for children to 
understand what this means for them, how to 
ensure they have consent from others, and how 
to say no if they feel uneasy. 

 

Dates for your Diary 
April: 
30th April – PTFA Meeting at HPS (9am) 
 

May: 
6th May – Bank Holiday (school closed) 
8th-9th May – Year 5 Bikeability 
10th May – Year 2 Assembly 

Parents, Teachers and Friends of the Federation Association (PTFA) We need you! 
 

If you would like to take an active role and find out more about PTFA volunteering opportunities, then please email 
adminoffice@holbrook.hants.sch.uk or attend one of our monthly meetings. 

 


